
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, May 15th. This is our weekly Parent 
Connect to keep our families informed.   
 
The Talent Show is this Friday, May 20th at 7:00 PM.  Tickets will be on sale be-
fore school in front of the office and at the show.  They are $2 for general seating 
or $4 for reserved seating. 
 
This year’s final PRIDE party for students in kindergarten through 4

th
 grade will be on 

May 26
th
 and for 5

th
 grade on May 27

th
.  We will also be having a PRIDE store on June 

2
nd

 and 3
rd

 where students can use any extra PRIDE passes to buy small rewards.  If 
you have any PRIDE passes at home, please be sure to send them to school for your 
child to use.  All PRIDE passes must be turned in before summer vacation. 
 
Yearbooks are still on sale for $15.00.  Deadline is May 20th. 
We will be having a yearbook signing party on Wednesday, May 25

th
  in the afternoon. 

 
Student Council will be sponsoring the last newspaper recycling contest of the school 
year on Wednesday, May 18th and Thursday, May 19th.  Bring newspapers, maga-
zines, old phone books, or other papers to the recycling bin behind the cafeteria be-
tween 8:00 - 8:30 A.M.  The top ten classes who recycled the most paper will receive a 
snow cone party on Friday, May 27th.  The winning classes will be announced at 
Round Up that morning. 
 
The Garrison-Jones Highland dancers are invited to perform with the Dunedin Middle 
School students in their Spring Band Concert on Monday, May 23

rd
 at 7 P.M. The con-

cert will be held at the Dunedin Middle School Highlander Hall.  There is no cost for the 
concert, however, a $2 donation is appreciated.  If your child is in Highland Dance Club 
and plans to attend the concert, please email Ms. Dubock at dubockl@pcsb.org and 
plan to arrive around 6:30 P.M.  The children will be performing early on in the con-
cert.  Parents, please stay to chaperone your child.  Participation in this concert is vol-
untary. Special thanks to Principal Chris Bates and Director of Bands David Bruce Ma-
son for partnering with Garrison-Jones for this event! 
 
This message will also be posted on our Garrison-Jones web page.  Thank you and 
have a great evening! 
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